

Príomhoifigeach Cliniciúil Oifig an Phríomhoifigigh Cliniciúil

Ospidéal Dr Steevens, Lána Steevens Baile Átha Cliath 8, D08 W2A8

Chief Clinical Officer Office of the Chief Clinical Officer

Dr Steevens Hospital, Steevens Lane t 01 635 2000 Dublin 8, D08 W2A8

www.hse.ie @hselive

e cco@hse.ie

BY EMAIL ONLY

Deputy Peadar Tóibín Dáil Éireann Leinster House Kildare Street Dublin 2

8th July 2025

PQ 34339/25 - To ask the Minister for Health the reason the address is needed for the opt out register of the organ donation scheme

Dear Deputy Tóibín,

Thank you for your representation.

The data required to add one's name to the Organ Donation National opt-out register is:

- First name
- Surname
- Date of birth
- Sex at birth
- Mobile number and
- Personal Public Service (PPS) number is also required for the online self-service option.

Further to this mandatory data, individuals are asked to provide at least two items of data from a list of seven other data points. It is not a mandatory requirement that addresses are provided. All data being collected is to ensure safe administration of this National Register which requires that individuals can be identified as opted out for organ donation should the situation ever arise that they are being considered for organ donation. This is particularly important as under the legislation it is an offense to remove organs for purpose of transplantation from any individual who has opted out of organ donation.

For more detailed information on how your data is used and protected, you can view our dedicated Privacy Policy here:

https://www2.hse.ie/privacy-policy-for-opt-out-register/

You can find full details about organ donation and the Opt-Out Register at the following link: https://www2.hse.ie/conditions/organ-donation/



I hope this provides you with some assistance.

Yours sincerely

Sharon Hayden General Manager Office of the Chief Clinical Officer